To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing this letter to accept my application for consideration to serve on the Planning and Zoning Board for the historic town of Eatonville. With my experience as an elected official from 1989 to 2015 and from 2016 to 2022 as the Mayor, I believe I possess the necessary qualifications and understanding of the importance of this position.

As we think of the future of the historic town of Eatonville, I firmly believe that as a board member, I can work alongside the council and the Mayor to ensure a positive future while maintaining the balance of being the first black incorporated town in the United State.. My previous experience as an elected official has equipped me with the knowledge and skills needed to contribute effectively to the planning and zoning decisions of the town.

I have also served on the Board of Adjustments for the historic county of Eatonville and held the position of Recreation Director for several years. These roles have provided me with valuable insights into the community's needs and aspirations.

I am enthusiastic about the opportunity to serve on the Planning and Zoning Board and contribute to the continued growth and preservation of the historic town of Eatonville. I am confident that my experience, dedication, and passion for this community make me a suitable candidate for this position.

Sincerely,

Eddie Cole